
Penticton Regional Hospital Phase 2 construction underway  

Interior Health would like to share the following informaƟon regarding access to PenƟcton Regional Hospital 

(PRH), now that the David E. Kampe Tower is open and major renovaƟons are underway to the PRH emer-

gency department as part of Phase 2 of the tower project.  

As of Dec. 1, 2019 only emergency and labour and delivery paƟents will have access through the emergency 
department entrance off Carmi Avenue. 
 
All other paƟents should use the main entrance to PRH, the front doors of the David E. Kampe Tower off Gov-
ernment Street, or the entrance from the parkade, to access the hospital.  
  
Services and programs, such as the outpaƟent lab, cardiology, respiratory and X-ray can be accessed through 
the David E. Kampe Tower entrance. 
 

Visitor parking available in new parkade 

Visitor parking is available on Levels 1 , 2 and 3 of the parkade aƩached to the David E. Kampe Tower.  
 
Payment for parking is by license plate number and there are Ɵcket machines located in the parkade elevator 
shelters and inside the David E. Kampe Tower.  
 
There are loading zone parking stalls located in front of the David E. Kampe Tower entrance if necessary. 
 

Questions about access? 

If you are coming to the hospital for an appointment and are concerned about walking distance please pre-
sent to a volunteer desk on Level 1 of the David E. Kampe Tower to ask for assistance.  
 
Volunteers are available from approximately 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday to Friday.  
  
If you have any quesƟons or concerns please email us at buildingpaƟentcare@interiorhealth.ca  
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